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SUICIDE PREVENTION ALLIANCE LAUNCH
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Targeted Lung Health 
Checks

Targeted lung health checks are
coming to Bassetlaw next month in
a bid to detect lung cancer early,
as well as identify other health
conditions such as lung disease.
Thousands of people across the
district will be invited to take up the
invitation to visit a mobile scanner
for a lung health check.
We invite all Place partners to
actively encourage their work
colleagues, families and friends to
help spread the word among their
contacts and press home the
importance of taking up the offer of
an appointment to anyone who is
offered one.
People aged between 55 and 74
who either smoke or are former
smokers, will be invited for an
appointment.
The scanner will be at locations in
Worksop, Retford and Harworth.
The dates will be shared with you
and will be posted on our website
and on social media as soon as
they are confirmed.

Goodbye CCG, hello ICB!
A reminder that as of 1st July, Bassetlaw
CCG transitioned to become part of the
new Nottingham and Nottinghamshire
Integrated Care Board (ICB).
The final CCG Governing Body meeting
was held on June 21.
Bassetlaw Place Based Partnership also has an updated
logo and a new website which you can visit at
www.bassetlawplace.co.uk 

We have recently launched a highly successful Suicide Prevention
Alliance in Bassetlaw at The Bridge Skills Hub in Worksop.

This important collaboration across multiple public, community and
voluntary sector partners will enable future joint working across the
District.The Alliance will mean we can more readily develop a
shared commitment and joined up approach to tackling this
important issue.

Attendees at the meeting heard heart-rending personal testimony
from families and those impacted by suicide. This was at times
incredibly moving and powerful. We would especially like to thank
local groups such as "In Sam's Name" and "R:pple" and local
community leader Vicky Wearing for sharing their personal
experiences of suicide. 

Place partners will now progress with the development of a
Bassetlaw Suicide Prevention Action Plan to take forward the
learning and agreed next steps from this event. We will make this
available on our website www.bassetlawplace.co.uk within the next
few weeks. In the meantime contact Helen Azar for further details
by emailing helen.azar@nhs.net
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Worksop Pride

Batman at after school
Covid vaccinations 
The Newgate Medical Group
vaccination team were on board
the Health Bus to give vaccines
to those aged 5-11 after school.

The bus parked up at Sparken
Hill Academy and Holy Family
Catholic Primary School, and
with Batman keeping the queue
entertained, 29 children were
vaccinated.

Bassetlaw Place partners got caught up in the sea of colour that was
Worksop Pride! It was wonderful to see this fantastic event return to the
town for the first time since 2019.
Bassetlaw Community and Voluntary Service (BCVS) were one of the
event sponsors, the sun shone and everyone enjoyed a memorable
occasion.

Send in your news and events!
This newsletter is a great platform for sharing
information about Partner news and events.

The number of people receiving it is growing so it's a
great way for us to get information in front of a wide
audience! Please also to remember to share posts for
the website and social media.

If you have something you would like to share, 
please send an email to:
victoria.slack2@nhs.net by the 21st of the 
month.


